
The land where the new Advocacy Center will be, was previously set aside for the 
nonprofit operation Welcome Home’s veterans memorial park. Mounds of dirt were 
trucked onto the site, but the project never materialized, and the site sat dormant. 
Prior to construction of the Advocacy Center, the dirt will be removed from the site.     
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Project Timeline

Planning for 
tomorrow

For More Information Visit:
gilbertaz.gov/AdvocacyCenter


